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Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you for your understanding with our decision to close the school today due to adverse 

weather conditions.  

The site team has worked hard today, with support from Cam Grain, to clear the drive and paths 

on site and to spread salt to make the school ready to reopen tomorrow.  

Given the icy conditions that are forecast overnight, we are planning a later start of 9.30am 

tomorrow morning. This will allow more time for staff and buses to travel into school safely.  

This has been arranged with bus companies with the Andrews bus (LIN01 from Haverhill) being the 

only exception.  

• If your child catches a school bus other than the Andrews LIN01 they should catch it an 
hour later than usual.  

• If your child walks or gets a lift to school, please make arrangements for them to arrive at 
school from 9.20-9.30am.  

• If your child catches the Andrews LIN01 bus they should catch it at the usual time and head 
straight to the school hall on arrival where they will be supervised until the timetable starts 
at 9.30am. 

At 9.30am, students will have form time for 20 minutes in their tutor bases (Year 10 will line up for 

assembly). They will then head to Period 2 and break as usual. They will need to pack for Periods 

2-5, missing Period 1.   

If circumstances change overnight or staffing levels become compromised, I’ll be in touch as 

early as possible in the morning with further updates. Otherwise, we look forward to seeing 

everyone back in school in the morning.  

Please make sure that you child is dressed warmly and has a change of footwear, should they need 

it.  

Thank you.  

 

Helena Marsh 

Principal 


